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ewpcclerk@gmail.com

From: Mitchell Harper <Mitchell.Harper@leics.gov.uk>
Sent: 16 January 2025 12:44
To: undisclosed-recipients:
Subject: Rutland Village Community Connectors project opportunity

Good afternoon, 
 
I’m a Public Health Strategic Lead for Rutland and I’m contacting you regarding joining us on a community led 
project. 
 
We have been working on a community project called ‘High 5’, consisting of a collection of villages close to 
each other around Greetham. The project aims to support village communities to connect with each other 
(when close to each other) and take the lead on improving their area, with our support where needed. This 
could be setting up new social groups, sharing communications, service awareness or helping to link 
vulnerable people into services as early as possible. 
  
The pilot has been viewed as successful and we are now looking to take this learning to other villages in the 
county, hence the email to yourselves. We would love to have a conversation with you to share learning from 
High 5 and how we anticipate growing the project moving forward. We want to hear how your village may want 
to link in with our work and how we can support.  
  
Please can you share with the most relevant contact at the Parish and share some availability over the coming 
weeks for a discussion. We’d like to hear what other villages you see as the best to connect with. There is no 
commitment at this stage, it’s an informal conversation to talk it through and hear your thoughts. 
  
Please let me know if you have any questions and I hope we can discuss this opportunity soon.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Mitch Harper 
Strategic Lead - Rutland 
Public Health 
Leicestershire County Council 
Room G58, County Hall, Glenfield, Leicestershire, LE3 8TB  
Tel: 0116 3050913 
Email: mitchell.harper@leics.gov.uk    
 
 
 
This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, any reading, 
printing, storage, disclosure, copying or any other action taken in respect of this e-mail is prohibited and may 
be unlawful. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by using the reply 
function and then permanently delete what you have received. Incoming and outgoing e-mail messages are 
routinely monitored for compliance with Leicestershire County Council's policy on the use of electronic 
communications. The contents of e-mails may have to be disclosed for requests under Data Protection or 
Freedom of Information legislation. Details about how we handle information can be found at 
https://www.leicestershire.gov.uk/data-protection 
 
The views expressed by the author may not necessarily reflect the views or policies of the Leicestershire 
County Council. 
 
Attachments to e-mail messages may contain viruses that may damage your system. Whilst Leicestershire 
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County Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise this risk, we cannot accept any liability for 
any damage which you sustain as a result of these factors. You are advised to carry out your own virus checks 
before opening any attachment. 


